
Youth Protection Training

Reminder…
The  BSA  released  a  new  YPT  program  in  February  ‘18.  All
registered adults must take this version of YPT. We want to
say thank you to all who have taken the time to do this… but
also remind everyone that we need the rest of our leaders
trained before the end of the year. If you haven’t taken the
new YPT by the time your unit renews its charter for 2019,
your registration will be dropped. We need to comply with
national policies and make sure all leaders are up to date on
how to prevent, recognize, and respond to abuse. Our youth
deserve no less!

If you need to take YPT, go to https://my.scouting.org/ and
take it today. If you have already taken the new YPT (for
example, a live session this summer or fall) but you are still
receiving notifications that your training is out of date,
please  contact  our  volunteer  training  chair
(chris.lamie@gmail.com) or your district training chair and
they will try to help you get your record straightened out.
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